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1. Lynne A Danielson

2. Poulsbo

3. (○) Not Applicable

4. lynned@ovwater.com

5. 11/13/2017

6. Public comments relating to Ordinance No. 802 – City of Shoreline Comprehensive Plan
Amendments

7. Dear Shoreline City Council

The Olympic View Water and Sewer District objects to the adoption of Ordinance No. 802,
specifically Att. D, “Exhibit 5 to Ordinance No. 802” (pages 7c-184 - 7c-211) because the
amendments purport to:

• Authorize the City of Shoreline to annex/assume, plan for and provide sewer service outside of its
existing corporate limits. The map of wastewater service, with the service area entitled, “The Point
Wells Future Service Annexation Area” (on page 7c-187) states that “Ronald Wastewater District”
will be replaced with “City of Shoreline”. However, such an amendment and intent to provide sewer
service to the Point Wells area is a violation of the Snohomish County BRB ruling, currently under
appeal, which does not allow the City of Shoreline to assume such service within Snohomish
County. In addition, the proposed amendments are inconsistent with the laws relating to specialty
district’s provision of service (Title 57), the Growth Management Act (RCW 36.70A.035, .070, .100,
110), the Snohomish County’s Comprehensive Plan and Countywide Planning Policies, and Olympic
View’s Comprehensive Sewer Plan, as amended.

For these reasons, Olympic view requests that the City Council reject the amendments proposed
Ordinance No. 802. Specifically, Olympic View requests that the Council reject Section 1.4 of the
Ordinance, with adopts Exhibit 5 (pages 7c-184-7c-211) to the extent any proposed amendments
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within Ex. 5 purport to authorize the City of Shoreline to service the Point Wells Area in Snohomish
County.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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